
 

ECCS Job Offer 

 
 
 
ECCS stands for European Convention for constructional Steelwork and is the leading 
federation for supporting and develop the use of steel in construction sector, based in 
Brussels. For the management of the General Secretariat, we are looking for a skilled 
and committed person as 
 
 

MANAGER/ DIRECTOR OF GENERAL SECRETARIAT ECCS 
 
 
TASKS: 
 
You are responsible for the efficient and effective management of ECCS General 
Secretariat, the finance and accounting/controlling, human resources, administration 
and IT. You are responsible for the management of all procedures within the 
organization and representing the interests of ECCS members to third parties at 
European level. You support the Executive Board in his strategic objectives and 
implement the activities in relations with authorities and partners in fundraising and 
project management. In this varied position, you have a key function in all boards and 
lead a small administration staff as well as external auditors. You are directly 
subordinate to the Board. 
 
 
SKILLS:  
 
For this duties, you bring a academic education in business administration or technical 
degree, and have some years of experience in a similar function, preferably in the 
industrial or construction sector or in an academic institution. 
You have highly developed management- and leadership-skills, and are used to 
communicate and argue for largely various business-partners. In addition to a solid 
expertise in organizational and communication skills (new media) you are able work 
within groups of different interests and bring the decision-process of the ECCS-boards 
to implementation. You speak and write fluently in English and another European 
language. 
This responsible position offers you the opportunity to develop your management skills 
and to foster links between industry, universities and European institutions. We look 
forward to the application of a young, highly motivated person who is committed to the 
development and performance of an international organization in the field of 
construction.  
 
We are looking forward to your complete application (dossier) till 5th October  2012 by 
e-mail to joboffers@steelconstruct.com 


